
3rd November 2023

Welcome back to the second half of the    

Autumn term.  I hope you all enjoyed the 

week’s break. 

During Black History Month, which ended this 

week, children each learned and did writing 

inspired by significant Black, British females, to 

link with this year's theme: Saluting Our Sis-

ters.   
Reception - Yolanda Brown, OBE 

Year 1 - Mary Seacole 

Year 2 - Grace Nichols  

Year 3 - Alex Scott, MBE 

Year 4 - Jess Carter  

Year 5 - Dr Maggie Aderin-Pocock, MBE 

Year 6 - Doreen Lawrence, OBE  

Why not find out about the contributions to 

British society these wonderful women have 

made/make and what inspired them  

We look forward to showcasing the achieve-

ments of the important women in a whole 

school display, which is soon to be curated. 
Mrs Jacki Keogh, Head of School 

Orienteering  
Ten children from year 4 went to Lloyd Park 

on Wednesday to complete some Orienteer-

ing Activities. We had to use our mapping 

skills in order to find points around the park, 

and then answer a series of questions.  

The children did really well, especially as it 

was very windy! 

A big Thank You to Mr Packham for organis-

ing and leading this event . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform  
Reminder that on days when PE is on    

children should wear school jumpers/

cardigans/sweat shorts (not general 

sportswear) and black trainers/plimsolls, if 

possible. 

Details can be found here  

Our Fireworks Spectacular takes 

place tonight! 

To buy tickets please click here 

Key Diary Dates 

Please see the News > Calendar tab on 

our school website for a full list of upcom-

ing dates and events, or click the link     

below. 

Events  – Kenley Primary  

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Kenley-Primary-Uniform-List-Updated-.pdf
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/friendsofkenleyprimaryschool/1016631
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/events/


Birthdays this 

week  

Zach 

Thomas 

Melvin 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Reception 

for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

96.4%.  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

7th November— Open Day for new reception  children 

13th November—Travelling Book Fair (all week) 

14th November—Odd Socks Day  

17th November—Open Day for new reception children 

27th November—Parents’ Evening (letter to follow) 

29th November—Parents’ Evening (letter to follow) 

12th December—Infant Nativity Performances at 9.30 

    am and 2.00 pm (note date change) 

13th December—Infant Pantomime Trip to Redhill 

20th December—Whole school visit to All Saints Church, 

   School Christmas Lunch 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception—Zayana & Willow N 

Year 1— Beni & Karter 

Year 2—Vidisha & Rebecca  

Year 3— Finley & Hanna 

Year 4— George & Riley 

Year 5— Freddie & Alisa 

Year 6—Caitlin & Joey 

 

Head’s Awards 

Millen—Year 2 

George Year 4 

Mr Packham 

 

Holly 

Shemi 

Marley 

Christal 

Punctuality 

The class with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Reception & Year 5 

 


